
Week beginning 21st September 2020.

Settling In & Routines
The children have generally all settled in really 
well to their full-time days in school. They are
now usually able to come into school sensibly in

the mornings and know what is expected of 
them, even posting their names in our ‘self 
registration’ pots, specifying what they are 

having for lunch, remembering where they sit in 
the classroom and even all joining in with the 

register politely.

Our ‘People Who Help Us’ day was a great 
success!  The children loved talking about who 
they were dressed as and what they do to help 
us all.  Thank you for all the effort you put 
into their costumes.  In Maths the children 

continued to work on patterning and in English 
we introduced The Gingerbread Man.

You will be pleased to 
hear that we now have 
a supply of disposable 

aprons that the 
children can use in 

the creative area, mud 
kitchen and water 

play.  Can we please 
request that wellies are 

sent in as soon as 
possible though!


